
With ‘Formentera to-go’, islanders can find restaurants offering takeaway and delivery
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With bars and restaurants forced to close their doors amid enhanced tier 4 public health orders,
the Formentera Commerce Department is putting its powers of dissemination in the service of
local businesses that have begun offering takeaway and delivery service. Deputy chair and
commerce councillor Ana Juan praised the businesses’ “commitment in recent weeks to
customer service and dynamism” and explained, “The idea is to let islanders know what their
options are”. Juan indicated the Consell was in the process of preparing the terms and
conditions of assistance for local businesses and that the call for applications would be
forthcoming.
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